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Clare Kurth

From: Johnson, Lynnesy <ljohnson@cencoast.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 12:52 PM
To: Clare Kurth; Michael Schick; Mike Miller; August Murphy; Wilkins, Megan; 

thpo@ctclusi.org
Cc: Jacob Foutz; Sharon Barker
Subject: RE: Referral Comment Request: 87657

Currently all of Central Lincoln PUD’s uƟliƟes are overhead and it looks like our poles have been accounted for on the 
plan sets. I did receive and inquiry from the park itself about adding a 400amp meter for 8 new RV sites. We would 
require this secondary run to be underground as well as changing out an exisƟng pole. I haven’t heard back from the 
customer regarding this project.  

 

Thank you,  

Lynnesy Johnson 

Distribution Engineering Tech 
Ph.541-574-2612 
Cell 541-272-1638 

 
 
“Being happy is the greatest form of success” 
 
 

From: Clare Kurth <clare.kurth@ci.florence.or.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 11:59 AM 
To: Michael Schick <chief@wlfea.org>; Mike Miller <mike.miller@ci.florence.or.us>; August Murphy 
<august@ci.florence.or.us>; Wilkins, Megan <MWilkins@cencoast.com>; Johnson, Lynnesy <ljohnson@cencoast.com>; 
thpo@ctclusi.org 
Cc: Jacob Foutz <Jacob.Foutz@ci.florence.or.us>; Sharon Barker <sharon.barker@ci.florence.or.us> 
Subject: Referral Comment Request: 87657 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Central Lincoln. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good aŌernoon, 

The City of Florence has received an applicaƟon requesƟng site improvements and expansion of RV/Mobile home spaces 
at the Heceta Village RV Park located at 87657 Hwy 101 in Florence, OR. 



2

The City would appreciate any comments you may have regarding this applicaƟon.  This applicaƟon will be going to a 
public hearing on Tuesday September 24, 2024.  We apologize for the quick turn around on for this request, but 
comment prior to close of business Thursday September 19th would be much appreciated.  Comments received before 
3:00 pm on Tuesday September 24th can be addressed during the staff presentaƟon. 

Please let me know if you have quesƟons or need addiƟonal informaƟon. 

Thank you, 

Clare Kurth, AICP Candidate 
Associate Planner | City of Florence 
clare.kurth@ci.florence.or.us 
 
City of Florence 
250 Hwy 101  
Florence, OR 97439 
Follow Us!  City Website | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | Vimeo 
 


